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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Chris Winebrenner 
410-386-2043 
 

Commissioners Elect New Officers 
 
Westminster, MD, Thursday, December 13, 2018 – Today during open session, the recently 
sworn-in 61st Carroll County Board of Commissioners (BCC) elected new officers. Effective 
immediately, the officers are: 
 
President - Commissioner Stephen A. Wantz 
Vice President - Commissioner Edward C. Rothstein 
2nd Vice President - Commissioner C. Richard Weaver 
 
The office of 2nd Vice President replaces the previous title of Secretary.  
 
The open session will be available for viewing on the county meeting portal, YouTube channel, 
and the county Facebook page. In addition, all meetings will be replayed on Comcast Channel 24.   
 

### 

http://carrollcountymd.iqm2.com/Citizens/SplitView.aspx?Mode=Video&MeetingID=2899&Format=Minutes
https://youtu.be/sh7lqzi3eF4?t=8105
https://www.facebook.com/CarrollCountyGovernmentMD/

